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2020 Annual Report

From the Brotherhood Order of Worship:

“The discipline of prayer is to pray daily for the spread of Christ’s kingdom, especially among men and
youth, and for God’s blessings upon the labors of the Brotherhood.”

“The discipline of study is to study the Holy Scriptures regularly and the teachings of the Church, to
attain a better understanding of how to follow Christ and bring others to His kingdom.”

“The discipline of service is to make continuous efforts, week by week, to bring others nearer to Christ
through His Church.”

The St. Matthew’s chapter of the Brotherhood of St. Andrew met during January and February of 2020,
but curtailed further meetings due to COVID 19 restrictions. We were able to fellowship in small groups
to work on church projects and to work on the pavilion.

Among its activities In 2020, St. Matthew’s Brotherhood of St. Andrew:
> prepared and served the Annual Meeting with our legendary fish fry.
> provided 70 bales of pine straw for the beautification of the church grounds.

> completed construction of the pavilion, installing ceiling lights, ceiling fans, electrical outlets and
painting the structure.

> supported the Christmas Nativity Drive-thru Program and the Christmas Eve bonfire service.

> installed shade canopies for Preschool playground.

> provided financial support to Crystal Pratt’s ministry in Italy.

In 2021 we look forward to supporting St. Matthews in ways new as well as old. Also from the
Order of Worship: “What we have now done we offer to you, O Lord, through Jesus Christ, our
Savior. Amen

Prayerfully submitted, Gregory Andrews



